
4th October 2020 BRADY 
NEWSLETTER AUTUMN TERM 

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 

 7.10.19– Yr 1 Trip to 
Barleylands 

 7.10.19- Yr 4 Shared 
Learning 

 11.10.19– Yrs 3/4/5 
visiting Library 

 11.10.19- Yr 6 Shared 
Learning 

 17.10.19– Yr 3 Assembly  

 18.10.19– Yr3/4 Road 
safety workshop 

 6.11.19– Yr1/2 Road 
safety workshop 

 11.11.19– Yr6 Assembly 

 13.11.19– Individual 
photos 

 18.11.19– FOB disco 

 25.11.19– Yr 2 Colches-
ter castle 

 27.11.19– Yr5 Shared 
Learning 

 28.11.19– Yr1 Shared 
Learning 

 4.12.19– Rec Shared 
Learning 

 5.12.19– Yr 5 Assembly 

 6.12.19– Pantomime  

 10.12.19– Yr 4 Assembly 

 13.12.19– KS2 Carol 
Concert (AM) 

 13.12.19– Christmas 
Fete (PM) 

 17.12.19– KS1 Nativity 

 

Dear Parents, 

It’s hard to believe that the month of September is already behind us as we push on to-
wards the October half term. We have had three very important visitors in the past two 
weeks who have come to see the school in action– including our new Nursery. They have 
all be blown away by the behaviour of the children and their enthusiasm to learn. They 
have commented highly on the work the staff are doing and the peaceful and respectful 
nature of the school. We have had ‘Shared Learning’ sessions for some of the classes and 
would like to thank all of the parents, grand parents and siblings who attended, the chil-
dren love having you in for them, and as a school we value your support.  

Be sure to keep looking at the schools Twitter feed which gets updated a lot throughout 
the week. We are always happy to add new people to our followers list.  

As I am sure you would have seen, our new redesigned website is now up and running 
and has lots of information on it for you and your children to use.  

Michael Nunn 

Headteacher  

 

The Building Project 

The building project continues to gather pace as the school pushes towards its expansion in 

September 2020. So far the building work has gone very well and is on schedule for us to 

move into our new state of the art building in April. At that point the old school will be shut 

off and the renovations will take place to ensure the school is brand new and of the highest 

standard throughout.  

On behalf of the school and Governors I would like to thank you for your on going support 

and understanding through the changes, we have tried very hard to keep the disruption to 

the children to a minimum.  

 

Reception 2020 Intake 

If your child was born between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 2016, then they are 
due to start Reception Class in September 2020. 

 
On Tuesday 8th October 2019, we will be holding an Open Evening for prospective parents 
between 5-6pm. 
 
The evening is open to all parents interested in their child starting in Brady Reception class 
in September 2020.  

Feel free to come along and have a tour 
with our pupils and have any questions 
answered by our current Reception 
teaching team and myself.  
 
We look forward to meeting you all  

       Earrings 

We are having an issue with earrings in the school at the moment. The chil-
dren in every class from Nursery to Year 6 take part in PE lessons each week 
and it is a health and safety risk for them to be wearing earing. The school 
rule is very clear around no hooped earrings and no bracelets or bangles at 
anytime. If your child has studded earrings that you cannot take out please 

provide them with tape to cover their earrings for PE each week.  

INSETS DAYS 

School closed 

November 19th 

December 20th 

June 1st 

July 22nd 


